
From: Sonia Zorzi > 

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 2:44 PM 

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca 

Subject: [External] Zoning by-law meeting October 29 

To whom it may concern, 

This is in regards to the: 

COMMUNICATION - C1 

Council - November 17, 2020 

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) 

Report No. 50, Item 1 

Comprehensive Zoning By-law for Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) on October 29 

This email is to voice my concern and let you know that I am AGAINST the building of multi unit 

condos, townhouses & houses in that area. I have lived in the area for a number of years and do NOT 

want to see that green space built on. 

Please reject any plans for a zoning change so no multi unit developments can be built. 

Thank you 

Sonia Zorzi 

Sent from the Cat Lady on her iPhone >" .. "< 




